
Corporation of the Town of Hawkesbury 

Recommendation to Council    
 

N° : 2019_REC_55 

File N°:  

Date of meeting: June 24, 2019 

Subject: Events Support from the Golf Tournament proceeds  

 

Recommendation 
Whereas the net profit of the third annual Councillors Golf Tournament is $5,803.20 

and;  

Whereas $3,500 will be donated to the Hawkesbury Figure Skating Club and; 

Whereas there is a balance of $2,303.20 of the 2019 net profits and a reserve of 

$1,391.66 from previous years and;  

Whereas the Golf Tournament organizing committee wishes to donate the monies 

raised to support community activities for youth. 

Be it resolved that $3,694.86 be transferred to the 2019 budget so that $2,303.20 may 

be used towards children’s activities for Canada Day and that $1,391.66 may be used 

towards children’s activities for Halloween celebrations, as recommended in document 

2019_REC_55. 

 

Explanation, history, context 

 

The profits from the Councillors Golf Tournament have always been used for different 

activities addressed to the youth of Hawkesbury. The funds will be used towards 

activities and entertainment specifically for children and teens during the Canada Day 

and Halloween festivities in 2019.  

 

Options/alternatives 

1. Making a donation to another youth recreation association 

 
 



Impact on budget 
 

None 

 

Relevant studies  
 

None 

 

Supporting document  

 
Golf Tournament Budget 

 

Department(s) involved 
 

Recreation and Tourism 

 

Submitted and recommended by 
 

Golf Tournament Organizing Committee, June 17, 2019 

 

 

Comments of the Chief Administrative Officer 
 

 

 

Daniel Gatien, CAO 
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